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July 26, 2010

Mr. Stacey Johnson, President
River Road 1SD
Attn: Mr. Mike Hurt, Business Mgr.
9500 US 287 N
Amarillo, TX 79108
RE: Confirmation of RRISD houndary
2ud Request
Dear Mr. Hurt,

Approximately three years ago, our office converted to a GIS (Geographic Information System) mapping system. We
have been in the process of verifying the accuracy of our historical boundary lines. This process consisted of
comparing our historical maps with legal documents, maps and GIS shape-files provided to our office by the various
taxing entities.

We have completed our verification of the taxing jurisdiction boundaries based on the documentation in our records,
As the final step in the verification process we would like to have confirmation from the taxing entities that the district
boundaries reflected in our mapping system are correct.

[ have enclosed a small scale map indicating the boundary of the River Road Independent School District within
Potter County. | would be happy to provide a larger scale map or GIS shape-file by mail or email upon request. Upon
receipt of your confirmation, we will be able to proceed with the verification of the taxpayer's parcel boundaries,

In the absence of a written or emailed confirmation from the above-referenced taxing jurisdiction by September 1,
2010, our office will consider the boundary correct and proceed with the verification process mentioned previously.
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. If you have any questions or comments, please contact me or
Laurie Themas using the contact information below.

Laurie Thomas Lynne DelaRosa

GIS Consultant GIS Coordinator

Direct Line: (806) 354-6671 Direct Line: (806) 354-6669
thomas@arad.org ldelarosa@prad.ors

Sincerely,

dgmgm%&@b&\

Lynne DeLaRosa
Enclosure



